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Alberta Aids to Daily Living 
Bulletin #82 

Information on recent 
directives by the Chief Medical 
Officer for Alberta Aids to 
Daily Living (AADL) vendors 
and specialty suppliers 
 
Please review the information below and 
use your best judgement regarding 
essential vs non-essential services and 
safe conduct for businesses at this time. 
Information regarding whether or not a 
service is considered  essential  can be 
found here: 
https://www.alberta.ca/essential-
services.aspx 
 
Under Chief Medical Officer of Health 
(CMOH) Order 07-2020 dated March 27, 
2020, health professionals can offer or 
provide non-essential health services at a 
place of business only if the services are 
deemed urgent by the health professional 
providing the service.  If applicable, please 
seek guidance from your professional 
college or association.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The CMOH order also states a non-
essential health service includes any 
service that is generally done to protect, 
promote or maintain health of an individual 
and where an interruption in the provision of 
service will not result in an individual’s life, 
health or safety begin immediately 
endangered.   
 
Further information for Albertans about 
COVID-19 and information about 
restrictions on gatherings and businesses 
can be found here 
https://www.alberta.ca/coronavirus-info-for-
albertans.aspx    
 
The latest order from the Chief Medical 
Officer of Health can be found here:  
https://open.alberta.ca/publications/cmoh-
order-07-2020-2020-covid-19-response  
 

 


